Roselle Park Summer Camp Open House
Thursday, February 15th at 6pm in the 
High School Cafeteria


This is not a registration event, but you will be able to meet the director and support staff, take a tour of the facility, and have your questions answered. 

Online registration will open in late February or early March.

Please be sure to visit and read the 2018 Summer Camp Handbook prior to the event at:
[bookmark: _GoBack] http://www.rpsd.org/additional_programs/summer_camp_-_welcome_page/2018_summer_camp_handbook 
